
Notice of Business Premises Relocation 

Dear Valued Client, 

We are excited to announce that we will be relocating our business premises to better serve you. 

Our new address will be: 

New Address: 

123 New Street, 

City, State, Zip Code 

This transition will take place on [Date]. Please note that our phone number and email address 

will remain the same. 

We appreciate your understanding and support during this transition. Should you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


